UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting March 7, 1977 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Hart, Kovnat, Martinez, Minzner, Ragsdale, Schwarts, Simson, Teitelbaum, Weihofen; Students Hernandez, Kraemer, Noland

Dean Hart called the meeting to order.

The faculty voted to grant Ms. Hannah Best an extension of time in which to complete her paper in Professor Occhialino's course.

It was noted that the Client Counselling team placed second in the Regional Competition.

Frederick M. Hart

Dean